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The reconstruction of the Calata Zingari quay in Genoa's passenger port is underway. The
works are scheduled to be completed by 2022, with the reopening of the dock and the
adjacent area catering for cruise passenger arrivals and departures and vessel handling
services.

The restructuring plan foresees the retrofit of the quay and the redevelopment of the original stone
and brickwall of Calata Zingari which was built over seventy years ago.
The construction works have been contracted by the Western Ligurian Sea Port Authority to the
companies Mentucci Aldo and Spartacus.


